
SFST expresses condolences over
passing of Mr Paul Chow

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, today (June 2) expressed his heartfelt condolences over the passing of
Mr Paul Chow.
 
     Mr Hui said, "Mr Chow was a dedicated servant to the community. In
particular, during his tenure as the Chief Executive of the Hong Kong
Exchanges and Clearing Limited (HKEX), he was committed to enhancing the
strengths of the HKEX, making Hong Kong one of the global premier financial
and investment centres. Having been appointed to the Advisory Committee of
the Securities and Futures Commission, he also made significant contributions
to the development of Hong Kong's financial sector.
 
     "During the time when I worked at the HKEX, I had the privilege of
witnessing Mr Chow's outstanding and pragmatic leadership and management
skills, which are still beneficial to me today. I will always miss him and am
extending my deepest condolences to his family."
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